

THIS WEEK'S POLL:

Are you satisfied with the makeup of the Systemwide Advisory Committee?

Union News

Vol. 1, Issue 14 | December 9, 2010

SEBAC Statement:
Preparing for a New
Governor—Finally Our
Voice Can be Heard

CSU-AAUP wants to hear your budget-saving ideas

Connecticut has faced considerable budget battles in the past and members of the State Employees Bargaining Agent Coalition (SEBAC) unions have always faced those challenges by working to achieve the highest quality services with the highest cost savings for the state. During the last two administrations, our ideas have mostly fallen on deaf ears. As we face the most difficult fiscal crisis in recent history, our members are looking forward to working with a new administration to share ideas about how public structures can help thrust our state's economy out of recession.

Toward that end, SEBAC has created a process by which our members can exchange their ideas and generate proposals for preserving fundamental public structures. We believe we can preserve those that are necessary to our economic recovery while enhancing government efficiency. SEBAC hopes that the new Malloy Administration will not only be open to our members' ideas, but will direct managers to actively support and encourage the process.

Newly formed subcommittees will provide a system for bringing workers together across bargaining units to develop real solutions. (Read more of SEBAC's statement here.)

CSU-AAUP wants to hear YOUR budget-saving ideas. How can our universities save money? How can the universities be more efficient? Submit your ideas through our website.

Systemwide Advisory Committee to the BOT

The Systemwide Advisory Committee, which will review applicant materials for the position of Chancellor and advise the Trustee Search Committee on such applicants, consists of fifteen members. The four representatives designated by CSU-AAUP are: George Murphy (CCSU), Elena Tapia

Systemwide Advisory Committee to the BOT Continued

(ECSU), Brian Johnson (SCSU), and Vijay Nair (WCSU). The four representatives of the Administrative Faculty designated by the president of SUOAF-AFSCME are: James LoMonaco (ECSU), Fred Bonvicini (CCSU), Gregg Crerar (SCSU), and Rebecca Woodward (WCSU). The two student representatives designated by the Student Advisory Board are: Benjamin McNamee (SCSU), and Christopher Chobot (ECSU). Finally, the five at-large members elected by each university and the System Office are: Candace Barrington English, CCSU), Kevin (Professor, (Information Technology, ECSU), Michael Shea (Professor, English, SCSU), John Murphy (Facilities Scheduling & Promotion, WCSU), and Theresa O'Brien (Contract Compliance Officer, System Office).

Have a question? Get the answer!

Call (860) 832-3790 or email us at AaupDistList@ccsu.edu